Sent: Sunday, 9 July 2023 12:55 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] OBJECTION to DA2023/0130, Site: 109A Church Stree Lidcombe NSW
2141; Lot 1 DP 778492
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sender and know the content is safe.

| am absolutely livid at the mere suggestion of establishing a rubbish dump at 109A Church Street in
Lidcombe! This is an outrageous and unacceptable proposition that must not be entertained. The
health risks associated with a rubbish dump in such close proximity to residential areas are
downright infuriating. The release of noxious fumes, hazardous chemicals, and toxic pollutants
would directly jeopardise the well-being of myself, my family, and my neighbours. Our safety should
never be compromised for the sake of convenience or cost-cutting measures! | am appalled at the
blatant disregard for our environment that this proposal demonstrates. Lidcombe was a community
surrounded by natural beauty that was forever changed with the addition of countless high buildings,
and the introduction of a rubbish dump would cause further irreversible damage to an already
overpopulated Lidcombe.

The contamination of soil, waterways, and the destruction of local flora and fauna is an absolute
disgrace! How dare they even consider subjecting us to the horrendous living conditions that come
with a rubbish dump in our neighborhood? The constant stench, noise pollution, and unsightly view
would obliterate our quality of life. We deserve to live in a clean, peaceful, and visually appealing
environment, not in a wasteland of garbage!

The audacity to impose a rubbish dump at 109A Church Street is a direct attack on our investments
and financial stability. Our hard-earned properties will plummet in value, leaving us with immense
losses and uncertainty about our future. This reckless decision would crush the dreams and
aspirations of homeowners in the area.

It is an absolute travesty that our voices as residents are being ignored and disregarded. The fact that
this proposal was even brought forth without proper consultation and input from the community is an
insult to our intelligence and our rights. We demand transparency, inclusivity, and a genuine
opportunity to be heard!

| am seething with anger at the sheer audacity of considering a rubbish dump at 109A Church Street
in Lidcombe. This ill-conceived and disrespectful plan must be unequivocally rejected. | call upon
every resident to join forces, raise our voices, and fight against this outrageous proposal that
threatens our health, environment, and way of life. We deserve better, and we will not stand idly by as
our community is treated with such contempt!
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